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June 17, 2021 
 

   Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. hosting an  
American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 Roundtable 

 

San Bernardino, CA - Join Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. virtually next 
Wednesday, June 23rd at 6pm via Facebook Live for an informational 
Roundtable discussion about the American Rescue Plan Act otherwise 
known as ARPA. The ARPA, also called the COVID-19 Stimulus Package or 
American Rescue Plan, is a $1.9 trillion economic stimulus bill aimed to 
speed up the United States' recovery from the economic and health effects 
of the COVID-19 pandemic and the ongoing recession.  

This event will discuss how much funding the County of San Bernardino will 
be receiving, how the County intends to utilize the funds and its direct 
implications on the 5th County District. Special Guest speakers include 
Congressman Pete Aguilar and San Bernardino County CEO Leonard X. 
Hernandez. You will not want to miss out! 

You can tune in for this presentation by visiting the Supervisor’s Facebook 
page. This event will be broadcasted via Facebook Live @supervisorbacajr. 
For more information, please call the Supervisor’s office at (909) 387 - 4565. 

“The funds that the County will be receiving from the ARPA will provide 
a once in a lifetime opportunity for the residents of San Bernardino 
County. It is important that we engage the public in this process so they 
know exactly how their taxpayer dollars are being spent.” – Supervisor 
Baca, Jr. 

The Fifth District includes the cities of Colton, Fontana, Rialto, San Bernardino, 
and the unincorporated communities of Arrowhead Farms, Bloomington, 
Devore, El Rancho Verde, Little Third, Rosena Ranch, and Muscoy.   
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